
Residents are invited to attend this informational and interactive workshop with 
Detective Bill Velek from the Santa Clarita Sheriff’s Department. Detective Velek will share 
informational tips on how to recognize the warning signs of drug use, as well as common 

hiding places for drugs. Attendees will also learn current trends on teen drug use.

Marijuana
Hidden in Plain Sight

Council Chambers at City Hall
23920 Valencia Boulevard

For more information, please call

661-250-3708
heroinkills.org

March 9, 2016        6:00 pm


